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 July 1 is the beginning of the new year2024-2025.  We have a new Vice President, Roetta Walls and a 

new Secretary, Mary Lowery. As your President I look forward to this year. Thank you, Pat Miller, for 

continuing as our Treasurer as well.  
 

We will be talking together as your leaders making plans to teach lessons, do more activities, have 

fellowship, and find ways to serve our community. Do you have an idea or skill you would like to learn? 

Do you know someone you would like to hear? 
 

We had a lot of entries in the Home, Craft and Garden fair, thanks for your participation and help. 

Our annual meeting is June 27 at the extension office at 5:00. Tasty food, good friends, enjoy the 

fellowship! 

Happy birthday America, see you in July. 

   

See you “sew.”  Joan Beard, President 
 

 Joke/Riddle:  

The Pope has it, but he does not use it. Your father has it, but your mother uses it. Nuns do not 
need it. Your lady friend's husband has it and she uses it. What is it? 
 

June Meeting Minutes: 

Regular meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

06/03/24 at 6:00 pm at the UK Extension Building 

Officers Roetta Walls, Pat Miller, and Shelly Winsor were present. 
 

Roetta called the meeting to order and excused Joan who was out of town. Discussed the need  

to update the roster and Mary said she would make a new one. 

Homemaker’s end of year meeting was announced again. 6/27/24 at 5pm. Volunteers were still 

needed for the fair. 

Treasurer’s report was given by Pat Miller. 

Birthdays were recognized. And a reminder was given about the Homemaker’s lunch and learn. 

E Town Quilt Show Sept 20th $6 admission. 

Roetta talked about our need to care for Miss Polly. Betty Jo calls her, and Polly said to tell 

everyone she loves us. 

Roetta talked about making a group trip to Liberty. Many members showed interest and Roetta 

said she would look into transportation. We will talk about it more at the next meeting. 

Members enjoyed an ice cream social. 

The Program Committee will be meeting soon to brainstorm ideas. All are welcome. 

Betty Jo announced a Quilt Retreat to be held on Aug 30 and 31 at the Senior Citizen Center. 

The cost is $15 and there will be small classes included. 

Sew and Tell 

Door prizes 
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Meeting ended at 7:15 

Shelly Winsor, Secretary 
 

Answer to riddle:  

 Last name 
I hope you have liked the riddles I have put in our newsletter. I found them on the web site, “The 
Fabric Hut.” I receive their weekly emails and enjoy seeing their quilt patterns, tutorials, jokes, 
riddles, and other tidbits of information. Check it out, you might enjoy it. Kay S. 
 

 
 

  
  

 

 


